
 

 

Celebrate Spring and help our 6th 
and 7th Graders get to DC! 

 
 

This coming Wednesday, May 14th, after school, 
purchase a tulip bouquet for $20, and Petal & Stick will 

donate $10 back to the 2026 DC trip. 

Preorder your bouquet by emailing 
petalandstick@gmail.com. Cash or Venmo accepted 
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